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Health Department Offering Later Hours on the First Monday of Every Month 

Starting February 5, 2024 

 
 
The St. Clair County Health Department and Teen Health location will offer later hours on the first 

Monday of the month starting Monday, February 5, 2024. Hours of operation will be 10:00am-6:30pm. 

In addition, the Environmental Health Division will offer extended hours on the first Monday of the 

month from 8:00am-6:30pm, also starting February 5, 2024. 

 
Normal hours of operation, 8:00am-4:30pm, will occur on all remaining Mondays and Tuesday through 

Friday. 

 
“After careful review of our previous Monday weekly schedule (10:00am-6:30pm) we determined the 

new year was a suitable time for a change”, explained Liz King, Health Officer - Director of the St. Clair 

County Health Department. King continued, “Through staff feedback we received as well as analysis of 

our client interactions/traffic on Mondays, shifting to one late night a month was appropriate.” King also 

emphasized, “To accommodate the needs of the community, we will definitely reevaluate adding 

additional later hours back into routine operations seasonally and as situations demand such as back-

to-school time or preparation for flu season.” 

 
To learn more about Health Department services, visit www.scchealth.co and follow us on social media 

@scchdmi. 
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